
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE JUNE 4, 2001 

ALL WAY STOPS AT ASHTON DRIVE/PINE HOLLOW CRES/KLAMATH CT. 

Recommendation 

Councillor Ferri recommends that staff review the residents� petition requesting that all way stop 
signs be installed at the intersections of Ashton Drive and Pine Hollow Cres./Klamath Crt. and 
Ashton Drive and Pine Hollow Cres. 

Purpose 

 To address the residents� petition. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The residents in the area have submitted a petition asking that an all way stop be installed at the 
above named intersection in order to reduce the speed of traffic and to provide a safe crossing 
area for children wanting to use the park on the east side of Ashton Drive. 

Conclusion 

A report by staff is required to address the traffic concerns as stated. 

Attachments 

N/A 

Report prepared by: 

N/A 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 
Mario F. Ferri, Councillor, Ward 1 
 


